MEMORANDUM

To:  
Dr. Maria Brown  and Board Members

Dr. Randy Poe, Superintendent 

From: Linda Schild, Director of Fiscal Services
Date:
November 2, 2016
Re:
Bond Refinancing of Series 2006R and 2009
Joe Nance, Fiscal Agent for the District, just informed me that we are in a position to refinance Bond Series 200R and 2009 bond issues.  He has calculated an estimated $509,923 and $545,378 savings respectively over the remaining life of the bond.  
To take advantage of this opportunity, the Board must pass a resolution to issue the refunding bonds.  
